
  
 

NAME REDACTED  OBJECT  Submission ID:  215947 

Organisation:  N/A  

Key issues: Social impacts,Visual impacts, design and 
landscaping,Traffic Location:  New South Wales 2191 

Attachment:  N/A 

  Submission date: 11/20/2024 6:20:14 AM 

 
Noise Pollution:** 

The proposed facility is likely to generate substantial noise pollution, which will disrupt the tranquility of the 
surrounding residential areas. 

- Increased operational noise, particularly during early morning and late evening hours, raises serious concerns 
about the impact on local residents' quality of life. 

Traffic Concerns: 

- The introduction of a recycling centre will inevitably lead to an increase in heavy traffic, causing congestion on 
local roads that are not designed to accommodate such volumes. 

- The potential for increased traffic accidents and safety hazards, particularly for pedestrians and cyclists, is a 
significant concern that must be addressed. 

Air and Water Pollution: 

- The recycling process may result in harmful emissions that could degrade air quality, posing health risks to 
local residents. 

- There is a risk of pollutants entering the local water systems, which could jeopardize the health of the 
ecosystem and the community's drinking water supply. 

Intensification of Use: 

- The establishment of this facility represents an intensification of use that is inconsistent with the existing 
zoning regulations and objectives  of the area. 

- This change in land use could set a precedent for further industrial developments, undermining the 
community's long-term planning goals. 

-Increased human activity and pollution could disrupt local wildlife, posing a threat to native species and the 
overall health of the ecosystem. 

Community Impact 

- The proposed recycling centre does not align with the community's vision for a sustainable and healthy living 
environment. 

- Local residents have expressed strong opposition to the project, highlighting the lack of community 
engagement in the planning process. 

- In light of these concerns, I urge the planning authority to reconsider this proposal and prioritize the health, 
safety, and well-being of our community and environment. 
 

 




